
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING THE INTENT OF THE BOARD OF PARK 

COMMISSIONERS OF THE HANOVER PARK PARK DISTRICT, DUPAGE AND COOK COUNTIES, 

ILLINOIS 

TO SELL $1,000,000 ALTERNATE BONDS. 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Hanover Park Park District, DuPage and Cook 

Counties, Illinois (the “District”), will hold a public hearing on the 18th day of May, 2020, at 7:00 

o'clock P.M.  The hearing will be held in the Community Center Board Room, 1919 Walnut 

Avenue, Hanover Park, Illinois.  The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comments 

on the proposal to sell bonds in the amount of $1,000,000 for the payment of land condemned or 

purchased for parks, for the building, maintaining, improving and protecting of the same and the 

existing land and facilities of the District, including but not limited to financing energy efficient 

lighting upgrades, installing a building automation system, replacing HVAC rooftop units, and 

replacing gymnasium heaters, and for the payment of the expenses incident thereto. 

By order of the Board of Park Commissioners of the Hanover Park Park District, DuPage 

and Cook Counties, Illinois. 

DATED the 4th day of May, 2020. 

Robert O'Brien 

Secretary, Board of Park Commissioners, Hanover 

Park Park District, DuPage and Cook Counties, 

Illinois 

 


